
  January 3, 2024
326 Green Oaks Drive

                                                                                                          Columbus, MS
                                                                                                           (662) 328-3879

                                                                                                                              greenoaksgc1@gmail.com

Dear members of Green Oaks,

We would all like to wish everyone the happiest of holidays and a Happy New Year. We 
hope that we have a wonderful year that is blessed with the perfect golfing weather, and many 
amazing birthday celebrations. We will be getting the new tournament schedule out in the 
coming weeks for all of you that would like to participate in those. Green Oaks will need 
volunteers for Tournament Committee, if you are interested in being chairperson and/or 
volunteers please see sign up sheet in proshop.  
           For the year of 2024 Green Oaks will be closed on the following days: Easter Sunday, 
Thanksgiving Day, and Christmas Day. As many of you all know, the crazy economy we have 
there are things that must be done. With that being said an increase was made on the price of 
beer to 25 cent,bringing the price to $2.50 on 12 oz. And $2.75 on 16oz along with Budlite Lime 
and Corona, 6pk increase of $1. 
           We all hope that the new year creates new and great things for the course. We are 
looking to keep bringing this course on the path to becoming a great and welcoming course for 
everyone for years to come. Thank you to all who have helped this course out this year. We 
look forward to all the great memories the new year will bring.

President of the Board of Directors of Green Oaks Golf Course,
       Nathan Fast 
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